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St. Joseph’s NS Information Evening for Parents
in St. Joseph’s NS at 6pm on the 15th of October 2024Do you have a son who is due to start school in September 2025? Are you undecided as to where to send him?  Please come along to the St. Joe’s Open Evening.  This is a wonderful opportunity to learn more about St. Joseph’s NS, which is an all-boys primary school located in the Mardyke.  You will meet with staff, students and parents of the school.   
(This is an adult only night)
Tuesday, October 15th @ 6.00pm.
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